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Newsletter 16th October 2020
Thank you everyone for your continued support this half term. We have had a lovely half term and a really great last week, learning about artists and musicians. The children, have been, as always, a credit to you all. 

We hope that you manage to have a lovely break and we very much look forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 3rd November.  
We have a couple of dates for you as well as the usual safety reminders.

Face Coverings – As an extra safety precaution we ask that you consider wearing a face covering when you enter the school site to pick up and drop off your children. This is a polite request for the safety of all our children and adults. 
Coronavirus Symptoms:   - Please do not send your child to school or enter the school site if you, your child, or anyone in your house has coronavirus symptoms. Only if symptoms are present please book a test and inform school.  We are taking part in the NHS Test and Trace.       
 The main symptoms of coronavirus are: 

· high temperature 
· new, continuous cough 
· loss or change to your sense of smell or taste
· Please keep socially distanced whilst on school premises and please keep to your allotted arrival and departure times. Please only one adult per family on the school site. 
Catch it, bin it, kill it - We are following this hygiene advice: sneeze into a tissue and put the tissue into a bin with a lid immediately. Then wash/sanitise hands.
Dates:
INSET DAYS: There is an INSET day on Monday 2nd November.

Monday 4th January and Friday 12th February are also INSET days.
Friday 16th October is the end of the half term. Children start back after the half term on Tuesday 3rd November.

We break for Christmas on Friday 18th December.

Children in Need Charity - For Children in Need this year we will make a donation from school on behalf of us all. Children will mark the day in school by carrying out learning activities related to the event. 
Parents Evening – As we will be unable to hold parent meetings in school, teachers will telephone each parent in their class during the first week in December. 
Christmas Events - It is very unlikely that we will be able to have any performances or gatherings at Christmas. However, we will ensure that we celebrate Christmas in the classrooms/bubbles so that the children don’t miss out!
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Consistently Good 
OFSTED 2008/2013/2017
Consistently Outstanding 
SIAMS 2008/2013/2018 


